
From: B Ma < >  
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 9:51 AM 
To: Clerks Public < > 
Subject: Plan 21 136184 (Ward 2) 
 
Good morning, 
 
I am a resident of Markham, and I am writing to you with respect to the zoning by-law amendment 
application by Green City Development Group Inc., to permit 115 residential units at Russell Dawson Rd 
(plan 21 136184 in Ward 2). 
 
After reviewing the site plan, I have serious concerns with respect to the impact on traffic in our 
neighbourhood.  Specifically, I see the development will only have two exits; one of Russell Dawson Rd, 
and the other on Staglin Court.  I live on Staglin Court, and I believe that this development will lead to a 
great increase in traffic on our street. 
 
Russell Dawson is a very short street, and can easily become jammed up as residents travel between 
their homes and Woodbine or Markland.  This will funnel remaining traffic onto Staglin, which will be 
used as a thoroughfare or bypass.   
 
Staglin Court is currently a very quiet street, with little through traffic currently; mostly just residents 
drive here.  With this development, there will be an incentive for cars to use Staglin and/or the laneway 
between Staglin and Woodbine to circumvent traffic on Woodbine to get back into the development 
site. 
 
Our neighbourhood is full of young children who walk to and from school, ride their bikes on the street, 
or simply play out front of our houses.  It poses a safety issue to increase through traffic in a residential 
area, in addition to general quality of living problems such as increased noise, air pollution and 
congestion. 
 
These represent significant negative impacts to my neighbourhood, and for these reasons, I would like 
to voice my opposition to the amendment of the zoning by-law.  When considering the detriment to the 
existing neighbourhood and residents, this new development is not an appropriate use for this lot. 
 
Thank you, 
Brian Ma 
 
 
 



From: Bin Wei < >  
Sent: February 1, 2022 12:32 PM 
To: Patel, Bindi < > 
Cc: Miller, Hailey < > 
Subject: Re: *please read* REJECTION LETTER STAGLIN QUOTING FILE # PLAN 21 136184 

  

 

Hi Bindi and Team,  

I would like to send you our wills and signatures from our neighbourhood signed and expressed. 

please see attached 2 files over 50 signatures we did out best during this Pandemic and to pass it 

to you. 

please kindly consider and update us, we have sent you our contact info. 

thank you again  




















































































